
 
September 17, 2014 

 
Dear Indiana University Primary International Partner, 
 
Greetings from Bloomington and the Indiana University Maurer School of Law!  We want to 
sincerely thank you for your partnership with Indiana University over the years. Because of the 
excellent reputation of your university and its law faculty, we hope to share some exciting news 
about Indiana Law’s graduate law degree programs that might be of interest to your students.  
 
Here at the Maurer School of Law, we offer many graduate degrees to choose from: LL.M., M.C.L., 
S.J.D. and a Ph.D. in Law and Democracy. We are ranked #29 in the top law school rankings in the 
U.S.  Along with a superb ranking and a variety of degrees, we are also one of the lowest cost 
programs in the country. We offer the convenience of a Fall (August) start date as well as a Spring 
(January) start date for LLM students.   
 
Because we very much value the partnership between our Universities, we would like to offer up to 
a $20,000, 50% tuition scholarship to your top students or recent graduates who are interested in 
completing an LL.M. at Indiana University. Because the cost of our program is significantly less 
than most other top U.S. law programs, a $20,000 scholarship represents a very competitive 
discount. In exchange, we simply ask that you advertise this scholarship opportunity and provide 
us with a list of names and contact information for your nominees.  
 
We are looking for mature, motivated students with good-to-excellent LL.B. (or other law degree) 
grades, a TOEFL score of 89 IBT or better, and a desire to work hard and contribute to a 
community of aspiring legal scholars. 
 
If you have any students you would like to nominate, the deadline to do so is November 1, 2014 for 
the Spring (January) semester and February 1, 2015 for the Fall (August) semester. To apply, 
students can visit: Indiana University eApp and fill out the online application. If the students plan 
to apply to more than just IU, we advise them to use the LSAC application, found here: 
https://llm.lsac.org/login/access.aspx?appl=1324L1.  
   
Students will also need to provide: 

• Official academic transcripts and degree certificates in English 
• Resume/CV 
• 1 Nomination (email) and 2 Letters of Recommendation 
• Personal Statement 
• English Proficiency Score 

Nominations and questions about the program can be directed to Allison Foust, Director of 
Graduate Admissions at anfoust@indiana.edu.  
 
We hope that you will share this opportunity with your students and we look forward to seeing 
them in Bloomington soon. And if you or your colleagues are ever visiting Indiana, please stop in 
and see us.  We are eager to expand the range of options for your students on our campus. 
 
Best regards, 
Lesley Davis          Allison Foust 
Assistant Dean for International Programs    Director of Graduate Admissions 
leedavis@indiana.edu       anfoust@indiana.edu             

211 S. Indiana Avenue  Bloomington, IN 47405-7001  fax (812) 855-0555 
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